
     
 

 
    

 

   
  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

  

Cambian Wisbech School                               Week Commencing: 22.03.2021 

 
Topics Covered:  

• Forest School 

• Humanities- 

Continued 

Power Point 

Presentations 

• Cooking- 

Victoria 

Sandwich 

• Maths-

Money, 

Pictograms 

and 

Percentages.  

• English- Non-

chronological 

Report 

Writing  

• Science-

Digestion 

System  

• The 

Rainforest 

Project  

• PE- 

Dodgeball 

and Football  

• DT/Art- Clay 

Work on 

Canopic Jars 

 

 

 

 

Description of the week: This week the Koalas have been continuing their work 

around the rainforest, looking at the animals found in the rainforest and writing some 

facts they found the most interesting. They have also been looking at pictograms in the 

maths sessions, creating their own by asking staff and peers questions such as eye 

colour, pets they have at home and favourite fruit. In English they have listened to the 

story ‘The ugly sharkling’ and ordered the sequences of events in chronological order. 

Forest school this week have seen Koalas doing various Easter activities, decorating 

their own eggs and racing them down the hill as well as Easter egg hunts. In the 

Puffins’ classroom this week they have finished writing their non-chronological reports 

all about Egypt in Literacy. In Maths they have introduced percentages as a type of 

fraction and then compared them with decimals and fractions. In History they have 

completed the interactive Power-points all about Ancient Egypt. Also, in Science they 

have carried out some work about the human digestion system. Meanwhile over in the 

Meerkats, they have been working on their money skills, learning about the rainforest 

for their topic. In Art they have also created a Canopic jar each which I know they had 

great fun in designing and getting messy with the clay. In cooking this week they have 

all made a type of Cake, this ranged from Victoria Sponge to Chocolate. The Smarties 

class in maths have been working on their money skills. They have been able to 

answer questions involving using the four operations and even worked out sale prices 

using their knowledge of percentages. In English, the children finished off their non-

chronological reports about Ancient Egypt then they peer assessed each other’s 

work.  They were all very mature and were able to give some lovely feedback to their 

peers. Have a lovely Easter break and we shall see you in the Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quotes: 

                  

                                       

“I enjoyed the 

phonics session”-

TC2 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Smarties class showing off their Power Points  

Puffins Class getting ready for their Dodgeball game Victoria Sandwich made in Cooking  

Decorating eggs ready to roll them down the hill Maths lesson taking place in Koalas  


